
NOTICE OF A MEETING OF CHERRY BURTON PARISH COUNCIL 
 

Dear Sir/Madam 
I hereby give notice that a Meeting of Cherry Burton Parish Council will be held in 
the Sports Pavilion on Tuesday 11th February 2020 at 7.30pm. 
All members of the council are hereby summoned to attend for the purpose of 
considering and resolving upon the business to be transacted at the meeting as set out 
hereunder. 
Date 5th February 2020      Janet Wardale - Clerk  
 
Business to be transacted     
1. Apologies for absence 
2. Declarations of interest 
3. Minutes of meetings held 14th January 2020 
4. Matters arising  

War Memorials Trust grant 
Trees on Main Street 
Allotment rents 
Community Payback for pond fence 
Response from School re car parking 
Response from Bishop Burton PC re footpath 

5. East Riding of Yorkshire Council Matters 
Highway matters 
PSPO training  

6. Accounts for payment and summary 
  J.Wardale – January salary & expenses 
  Water charges for allotments  

Pond lighting direct debit 
7. Correspondence received 
  Playground inspection report 
  Defibrillator alert 
  Play, Sport & Fitness Area training 
  Electoral Register update 
8. Pond matters  
9. Local Councils Award Scheme 
10. Cherry Burton Relief in Need Charity      
11. Parish Council Committees   
  Planning Applications received 
  Extension at 7 The Drive, Cherry Burton 
  Construction dormers at Eemly Lodge, Etton Road. 
  Amended plans for extension at Jasmine Cottage, 78 Main Street. 
  Variation conditions detached dwelling & garage Hagnaby House. 
12. Sportsfield Management Committee 
   
   
Next meeting – Tuesday 10th March 2020 
 
 


